
Dear Mrs. Smagadi, 

  

First of all I wish to thank all of Colleagues who have prepared the Draft Report on Compliance 

by Albania with its obligations under the Aarhus Convention. 

  

The draft report analyses and presents objectively the situation on the implementation of the 

Convention in Albania and made progress as well. 

  

The findings and recommendations in this draft report are also an strong encouragement for 

Albania to further progress in the implementation of the Convention. 

  

As stressed in the draft report, Albania remains fully committed to achieve the Convention 

aims and strengthen its implementation. 

  

  

With my very best regards,  

  

Klodian  

  

National Focal Point 

  

Klodian ALI 

Head of Environmental Impact Assessment Department 

Ministry of the Environment, Forests and Water Management  

Rruga e Durresit, No.27,Tirana, Albania 

Phone: +355 4 2224996 

Fax + 355 4 270 625 

E-mail: kaliu@moe.gov.al 

 


